Be Aware, Be Safe 
We have been asked by the Lancing Business Park Management to remind everyone about being safe when visiting the site. 
The LBP Management Team have requested we remind all our members and families of the following: 
At any time of day and night:
· Please do not park on the double yellow lines, or any other businesses private forecourts
· Please do not park on the Chartwell Road bend as this does cause obstruction and reduces visibility
· Please be vigilant when crossing the Chartwell Road, and please keep hold of your child(ren)s hands
· Where possible please use the pedestrian crossing point by the bicycle rack (opposite the main car park entrance) 
· Please be aware that the Chartwell Road is a one way road and all vehicles must turn right when exiting the car park.
We thank you for your continued support of Wickers, and hope that if everyone can follow these simple guidelines, all our children and their families can be kept safe. 
The Wickers Team
